Albany Broadcasting Corporation

990 kc

P. O. Box 288

Ph. WAbash 6-3719

Albany, Oregon

January 28, 1959

Maurice W. Nittler 2818 So. Cherokee Englewood, Colorado

Dear Maurice:

It was a pleasure to hear from you and your brother in the Denver area of Colorado, as I have just written to your brother, your letters are the only ones we have received from your state. All letters received otherwise have come from Oregon and California with the exception of one that came from a great distance, Auckland, New Zealand.

Your signal of KABY is hereby verified and I wish to thank you for taking the time to send us your interesting and informative report. All of us at KABY wish you the happiest of listening and regret that you will be unable to catch our regular programing as we are a daytime station and our frequency checks will be made on the air as are a great majority of Oregon stations.

Best Wishes,

Sincerely, Spidle.

Howard E. Spidle

installing & Chief Engr.